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US 50 between IL Rt 4 and Rieder Road  

in St Clair County 
 

Lebanon – The Illinois Department of Transportation today announced that US 50 will be 

intermittently restricted to one lane between 9:00 AM and 3:00 PM from Rieder Road to IL Rt 4 

in St Clair County beginning Friday, April 19, 2019, weather permitting.  Flaggers will be 

utilized to maintain two-way traffic at all times.  This work is necessary to complete pavement 

repairs. These restrictions are expected to be removed by the end of May 2019. 

 

The Department advises the travelling public to follow all construction signs and drive with 

caution through the work zones.  Delays should be expected, and the use of alternate routes may 

be beneficial. 

 

The contractor on this project is Christ Brothers from Lebanon, Illinois. 

 

Follow our Twitter page to find details on other construction projects in IDOT’s District 8. 

Updates on the impacts to traffic are available at http://stl-traffic.org. 

 

For IDOT District 8 updates, follow us on Twitter at @IDOTDistrict8 or view area construction 

details on IDOT’s traveler information map on GettingAroundIllinois.com.  
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